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North American Energy Standards Board

1301 Fannin, Suite 2350, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

via posting
TO:
NAESB Membership
RE:
NAESB WEQ Membership Ratification Results – January 8, 2010
DATE:

January 11, 2010
NORTH AMERICAN ENERGY STANDARDS BOARD
Wholesale Electric Quadrant Membership Ratification Results – January 8, 2010
Dear WEQ Members,

The ratification period for proposed revisions to the WEQ Procedures, approved by the WEQ Board members on December 8, 2009 ended on Friday, January 8, 2010.  We are pleased to announce that the proposed revisions to the WEQ Procedures have been adopted in compliance with Section 18 of the WEQ Procedures, garnering 93.10% of the votes cast.  The NAESB WEQ Procedures as adopted by the WEQ membership are posted on the NAESB web site at http://www.naesb.org/pdf/weq_quadrant_procedures.doc.  In compliance with Sections 7.5 and 10.5 C(1) of the WEQ Procedures, all vacant “at large” Board and Executive Committee seats have been reverted to their original sub-segment designation.  For the creation of the new Technology & Services Segment in the WEQ, NAESB office will begin to contact those who have expressed interest.  Should you or your colleagues have interest in membership in this new segment, or in Board or EC seats in this new segment, please contact Denise Rager at drager@naesb.org or 713-356-0060.  The results of the ratification, including individual votes cast, can be viewed at: http://naesb.org/member_login_form.asp?doc=rat_weq010810tally.xls 

As always if you have questions or need additional information please do not hesitate to contact the NAESB office.

Best regards,

NAESB Office

